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A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS:

Dear Families,

It has been such a pleasure working with
your children! We wish those moving on to
Kindergarten the very best of luck. We
will miss them so much, but they are
ready to fly! We look forward to another
fun year with our returning students in
the fall. Have a wonderful summer and
read together any chance you get!

Sincerely,
Meg, Amy M. Annie, Caroline & Amy K.
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY
Everly Webster-May 5th
Crew Pike-May 19th
Maddox Holmes-May 29th
Winni Burt-June 16th
Teddy Kunes-June 20th
Marley Plummer-June 22nd
Lucy Baron-July 7th
Owen Andrus-July 18th
Ariella Burney-August 17th
Finley Smith-August 23rd
Marley Sheedy-August 26th
Gabriel Bonnett-August 28th

AREAS OF STUDY:

05/01-05/05

Insects & Bugs

05/08-05/12

Gardening & Mother's

Day G ~
05/15-05/19 The Circus ®
05/22-05/26 Beaches & Bodies of ./

Water

05/30-06/02

End of the year
activities!




Upcoming Eventsl

3-4 Year Old Class:

» May 2nd-Fire Drill with the Gilford Fire Department
o May 30th-Sports Day
e June 1st-Family Picnic from 10:00 to 12:00

4-5 Year Old Class:

o May 1st-Fire Drill with the Gilford Fire Department

e May 10th-Muffins with Mom!

»  May 29th-Memorial Day-There is no school today

e May 31st-Sports Day

o June 2nd-Family Picnic/Graduation from 10:00 to 12:00
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Reminders:

*Starting on May 16th,
the 3-4 year old class will
stay until 1:00 pm for the
rest of the school year.
Please remember to pack
both a snack and a lunch!

Muffins with Mom:

*4-5 year old class, please mark
your calendars for Muffins with
Mom! We will be celebrating on
Wednesday, May 10th at 9am.
Instead of dropping your child
off in the drop off line, just
park and come right inl We will
enjoy muffins together, sing a
few songs and do a special
craft. If you cannot attend,
feel free to send another spe-
cial person to join us! If you
have any questions about this
event, please call Meg at 603-
366-8185.

Other Important Info:

o We are now accepting registration for the 2023-2024 school year! Please ask your
child's teacher for a registration form if you are planning to send your child next year.

MESSAGE FROM THE VNS BOARD:

Welcome to the Village Nursery Schooll The school is governed by a volunteer board of

directors. If you have any comments or suggestions, please contact us at

villagenurseryschool@hotmail.com. Thank you for choosing the Village Nursery School!

Welcome to the board Rebecca, Kathy and Abby!

Pam Clark

Kathy Lacroix
Julie Bodenstab
Amy Tripp

Rebecca Walkiey
Veronica Tucker
Abby Arsenault




